Jeff Levine
Portland
LD 1292

I support LD 1292. The tolls on the Maine Turnpike are designed to support the
operations of the existing roadway. If the MTA is collecting tolls that exceed the
expenses required to do so, excess revenue should be contributed to the state Highway
Fund. Their use should be subject to the requirements of the Sensible Transportation
Policy Act, as their use is not part of the MTA's core operation of the Turnpike.



